
Richard Mark Barrett 
284 Salmon Street. 
London. NW9 8XV 

London Borough of Camden 

Planning Department (Development Control) 

Camden Town Hall - Argyle Street - "ndon VVClfl 8ND 

Date~ 21/06/2012 

EPUro ect: "23-27 H A T T O N  W A L L  London ECIN UE" 

Dear Sirs: 

I have been &sked to supply some detailed information regarding the facilities made available to the 
jewellery sector and Caniden council and why they were not utilized by either party during the past 4 

years this I can only speculate on as the facilities were always available, 

Firstly we complied with all the requirements as set out in section 106 and met all our obligations. 

One champion of the space at Clerkenwell House was Mrs Jenny Fisher who worked with The 
Regeneration of Hatton Gardens Prv~jecr. Mrs Fisher was very enthusiastic and supportive, we spent many 
hours in ineefing both at Cleckenwell and other venues we ~prt caught up in the potential for groxv as did 
Mrs Fisher and were expecting great things once we were operating, Unfortunately this was not the case 
Jenny I believe left on Maternity leave and we were not contacted again by the council, 

We employed tire services of a local PR company The Communications unit l.td at a cost to us of 
E20,000 during the teirt years, the advertising that we did to promote Clerketuvell house included tile 
Conference facilities and free jervetlery display cabinets available to local designer. 

The advertising compiled of Flyers and CD Rom that were distributed locally and handed out lit 
Farringdon and Chancery lane station at car cost, posters and banners advertising the conference facilities 

were produced and local newspapers and email advertising. 

In addition to the above I had purchased J Blundell's and Sons, I apologise for the quick history but feel it 
is necessary to get a fuller picture fiarwhat was going on at the time. 

J Blundell's and Sons was a family run business, formed in 1819, Based in Wardour Street it 
manufactured and supplied sheet and wire to the jewellers industry, It was closing due to lack of dernand 

as the jewellery trade dwindled. We bought this failing business and moved its retail shop and its 
unanuldeturing, (plus its stall), to Hatton Gardens. 




